
cope491 

 
 
Attention: CUPE 1978 Health Science Professionals Members 
 
Date:  December 14, 2018 
 
Subject: Meetings to vote on Tentative Collective Agreement 
 

 
The Health Science Professionals’ Bargaining Association (HSPBA) has reached a tentative 
agreement for its members across the province. The HSPBA entered into early talks with the 
Health Employers’ Association of BC (HEABC) as part of a multi-sector bargaining strategy. 
 

A complete summary of the tentative agreement is available at: 
https://bcchs.cupe.ca/2018/12/13/comprehensive-report-for-cupe-members-covered-by-the-
health-science-professionals-collective-agreement-december-2018/ 
 

A presentation on the tentative agreement will be repeated several times during each of the two-
plus-hour blocks below. Members are encouraged to attend one of these sessions during their 
break from work or while off-shift to have details of the tentative agreement explained. Members 
of the CUPE bargaining committee will be on hand to answer any of your questions. 
 
After receiving the information you need, you can vote on the tentative agreement: 

 
Monday, January 7, 2019 
 
11:00am - 1:30pm 
Peninsula Health Unit 
PHU 2170 Mt Newton X Road 
Multipurpose Room – 1st floor 
 
3:30 - 5:30pm 
Victoria Health Unit 
VHU 1947 Cook St 
 
 
Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
 
11:00am – 2:00pm  
Howard Johnson Hotel 
4670 Elk Lake Dr 
 
3:00 – 6:00pm 
Westshore Parks and Rec 
Lower Club House 
1767 Island Hwy 
 
 
Light snacks and refreshments will be provided at all meetings. 
 
Please make every effort to attend and cast your vote at one of these meetings. 
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